
 
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1.  Approve the Train Storage Facility Environmental Project Report (EPR) Addendum Yonge 

Subway Extension. 
 
2.  Forward this report to City Council through the appropriate committee for approval, and to 

authorize staff to submit the EPR Addendum to the Ministry of Environment”. 
 
  


